

NOTIFICATION TO ATTEND MEETING OF THE NORTH CENTRAL AREA JPC TO BE HELD IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM - NORTHSIDE CIVIC CENTRE, ON MONDAY, 18 JULY 2016 AT 11.30 AM

AGENDA

MONDAY, 18 JULY 2016

PAGE

| 1 | Minutes of meeting held on 18th April 2016 (Attached) | 1 - 2 |
|----|--|-------|
| 2 | Ana Liffey Presentation Marcus Keane | |
| 3 | Garda report Superintendent Joseph O Connor | |
| 4 | North Central Strategic Objectives | |
| | Night Time economy – Public Houses Report | |
| 5 | Dublin North East Drugs Task Force - 2016 Plan Shane Brennan | |
| 6 | Proposal for CCTV in Fairview Park and approval sought | |
| 7 | Request for Minister for Drugs and Substance Abuse be referred to Citywide JPC | |
| 8 | Quad and scrambler bikes | |
| 9 | Any Other Business and future items | |
| 10 | Next meeting 17th October 2016 at 11.30 a.m | |



MINUTES OF JOINT POLICING SUB COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE NORTH CENTRAL AREA HELD ON MONDAY, 18th APRIL 2016 at 11.30 A.M

1. Minutes of meeting held on 18th January 2016

Order: Noted

2. Garda report

Order: E-mail Garda Statistics for DMR North—Coolock Area to the JPC Committee Future statistics to include the Santry Area

Committee requested colour coded maps outlining the Garda sub-districts

3. North Central Strategic Objectives:

Night Time economy – Public Houses and late night venues
Proposal to prepare a review for July meeting

Order: Order: Assistant Area Manager updated the Committee regarding strategic objective assigned to the Joint Policing Sub Committee meeting of the North Central Review the Business night time economy issues.

Report will issue to the July meeting of findings following a review over the next 6-8

weeks.

4. Dublin North East Drugs Task Force – 2016 Plan

Order: Jim Kelly presented report

- Update report on four local community police forums in North Central Elaine Mulvenny & Jim Kelly updated Committee on the 4 local community police forums
- 6. Belcamp Lane trespass report

Order: Mary Hayes gave update on illegal trespass at Belcamp Lane. E-mail Drawing. COM requested cost of removing Litter from Belcamp Site. Re-examine possibility of opening Road onto the R139

7. Any Other Business and future items

Dave Dinnigan

Area Manager

Councillor Larry O'Toole

Cathaoirleach Dated 19th April 2016

Attendance:

Councillor Paddy Bourke, Councillor Tom Brabazon, Councillor Alison Gilliland, Councillor John Lyons, Councillor Michael Mac Donncha, Councillor Seán Paul Mahon, Councillor Edel Moran, Councillor Damian O'Farrell, Councillor Ciaran O'Moore, Councillor Naoise O'Muirí,

Deputy Tommy Broughan T.D, Deputy Denise Mitchell,

Chief Superintendent Finbarr O'Brien, Superintendent Joe O'Connor Inspector John Gordon for Superintendent Gerard Donnelly

Dave Dinnigan, Area Manager Elaine Mulvenny, Assistant Area Manager Dympna Mc Cann, Senior Staff Officer Jim Lee, Community and Social Development Officer Aidan Fitzsimons, Area Housing Manager Derek Farrell, Area Housing Manager

Apologise

Rose Wall, CLM Deirdre Tobin, Clontarf Shane Brennan, Drugs Task Force

Apologies:

Rose Wall, Northside Mediation Deirdre Tobin,